Chicken of the Sea recalls cans of chunk tuna
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It hasn’t been a great week for tuna fish lovers.

some light tuna products over possible contamination issues.

— A
A W WATE.

Tri-Union Seafoods LLC announced on Thursday certain cans of Chicken of the Sea light tuna fish may have
been undercooked due to an equipment malfunction.

(Photo: FDA, Tri-Union Seafoods
LLC) Alittle over 100,000 cans of Chicken of the Sea fall under the recall which affects 5 oz. canned chunk light
tuna in oil and in water.

The company said the issue was discovered during a routine inspection. According to the statement, no ilinesses have been reported.

refund, according to the company.
View the complete list of the affected products. (http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm491206.htm)
Follow @MaryBowerman on Twitter.
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